
Supplementary Statement  No 2 : Issued 12th August 2023 

This supplementary statement has been prepared and issued by the Director of Public 

Health on behalf of the Health and Wellbeing Board of Northumberland County Council, and 

forms part of the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment. 

Since the publication of Northumberland’s Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment (PNA) on 30th 

September 2022, the following change in pharmaceutical services has occurred:  

PNA Details  

PNA Published      30th September 2022 

Date of Supplementary Statement       12th August 2023 

Supplementary Statement Number        2 

 

Type of Change 

New Opening  

Pharmacy Closure Changes in Ownership 

Change in Hours  

Change in Ownership  

Pharmacy Relocation  

 

Details of Change 

Lloyds pharmacy has transferred ownership of the following pharmacies 

(7)  Brockwell Centre, Cramlington to Brockwell Pharmacy Ltd 

(14) 4, Delaval Terrace, Blyth to Seaton Healthcare Ltd t/a Croft Pharmacy 

(22) Leadgate House, Glebe Rd, Bedlington to Welcome Health Pharmacies Ltd t/a 
Bedlington Pharmacy 

(34) Seaton Hirst Medical Centre, Ashington to LPSD twenty three (T/a Lloyds ltd) 

(56) Well Close, Castlegate, Berwick on Tweed to Castlegate Pharmacy Ltd 

(57) Union Brae, Tweedmouth to Tweedmouth Pharmacy Ltd  

(67) Hexham General Hospital to Hexham Pharmacy Ltd 

AP  Booth has transferred ownership of 

(52) Belford Pharmacy, 22 West St Belford to Alphega Pharmacy Ltd 

(53) Glendale Pharmacy, Wooler to Newline Pharmacy Ltd 

Rowlands Ltd has transferred ownership of  

(38) Rowlands Pharmacy, 2-4, Lintonville Terrace Ashington to Ashington Healthcare Ltd 

Boots Ltd 

(29) Boots Shields Rd, Morpeth to NPG Morpeth Ltd 

 



This supplementary statement to Northumberland’s Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment is 

issued in accordance with paragraph 3D (3) in Part 1A of the NHS (Pharmaceutical 

Services) Regulations 2005. If you require further information please contact 

Pamela.forster@northumberland.gov.uk  

 

Prepared by Gill O’Neill 

Executive Director of Public Health 

mailto:Pamela.forster@northumberland.gov.uk

